
HCARES MEETING NOTES 1/6/2001 
 
• Bob Uleski  (N3FHI) opened the meeting at 10:03 AM in the Police EOC at Noblesville. 
• The HCARES Board met and we will try to keep the business part of the meeting real short this year. 
• We should have more food at the meetings. 
• The Board setup the budget and this was presented to the club.  The Club approved the budget for 

2001.   We currently have $ 847.39 in the budget. 
• Dues for 2001 are due. 
• Dennis Young, W9CYU, asked about paying for the cost of the books for the Technician training 

class.  The said the books will cost us $ 14.00 each from the ARRL. They are sold at this price in a 
case of 20.  He thinks that we can make a small profit from selling these because the ARRL will not 
allow the books to be sold under list price.  The books should be good for the next three years or until 
they change to exam questions.  The Club approved spending $ 280 to purchase these books.  
• Dennis made a request to hand out catalogs at the training course.  The club agreed that this can be 

done, but suggested putting them on a table and let the students pick up what they want. 
• Eric Eilers, KG9ZX, volunteered to put together a document for the students that would describe 

the activities of the HCARES Club. 
• Russ Simpson, WA0JTL, presented a tentative schedule for the 2001 HCARES year. 
• Bob Hendricks and Bob Uleski will establish the March meeting time for the National Weather 

Service’s Sever Weather Spotter Training. 
• Don Cleveland, K9MWU, suggested that we have a talk on what is involved in the phone connection 

to your home.  Bill Akin, K9YDO, suggested that he might present this.  This will be scheduled for the 
May meeting. 

• It was suggested that maybe we might consider running a contest from the EOC. 
• The meeting was adjourned at 10:40 AM. 
• Paul Bohrer, W9DYU, presented a discussion on Directional Finding and Fox Hunting. 
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Ron Sans – WA4EZF  
Secretary 


